
 

 

SEC:APL:RKD:112523:23      September 1, 2023 

 

BSE Limited 
Corporate Relationship Department 
25th Floor, Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers 
Dalal Street, Fort 
Mumbai – 400 001 
 
Scrip Code: 517096 – APLAB LIMITED 
 
Dear Sir,  

 
Sub: Intimation about Resignation of Statutory Auditor of the company. 

Pursuant to Sub-clause (&A) inserted under Clause A in Part A of Schedule III under 
Regulation 30(2) read with SEBI Circular No. CIR/CFD/CMD/114/2019 dated October 18, 
2019, this is to inform you that the Statutory Auditor of the company M/s. Puranik Kane & 
Co., Chartered Accountants have tendered their resignation from the position of the Statutory 
Auditor of the Company. A copy of the letter received from M/s. Puranik Kane & Co., 
Chartered Accountants is enclosed as annexure. 
 
The Board of Directors held Board Meeting to take on record the resignation letter which was 
physically received by the company on 17th August, 2023. 
 
The Board of Directors took note of the resignation of Statutory Auditors and new Statutory 
Auditors have been appointed at the Board Meeting held on 1st September, 2023 subject to 
approval of shareholders’ in the ensuing AGM. 
 
Kindly take the same on your records.  
 

Thanking you,     
 
Yours faithfully,   
For Aplab Limited 
     
 
     
 
Rajesh K. Deherkar 
CFO & Company Secretary  
 
Encl.: as above 




